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STATE OF FLORIDA 

October 24,2006 

STAFF'S FIFTH DATA REQUEST 

Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
21 80 West State Road 434 
Sanlando Center, Suite 2 1 18 
Longwood, FL 32779 

Re: Docket No. 060254-WS- Application for increase in wastewater rates in Pinellas County by 
Mid-County Services, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

Staff needs the following information to complete our review of the application. 

1. Has Mid-County Services been contacted by the City of Dunedin concerning providing its treated 
effluent to the city for reuse (reclaimed water) usage? 

2. If so, provide the date, name of discussion, and any related correspondence with the city. llus 
should include any letters or e-mails either to or fi-om any representative of the City of Dunedin. 

3. Would Mid-County Services be opposed to providing either all, or a portion of, its treated effluent 
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8. Would these costs be avoided by discontinuing the disposal of treated effluent into Curlew Creek 
and providing the effluent to the City of Dunedin? 

9. Would the utility be opposed to continuing discussions with the City of Dunedin? If so, why? 

10. Would the utility be opposed to discussions with the City of Dunedin with the assistance of the 
Public Service Commission and the Department of Environmental Protection? If so, why? 

Please provide the above information by November 14, 2006. If you have any questions, please call 
Jay Revell at (850) 413-6425. 

Public Utilities Supervisor / 

TR:jr 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Bulecza-Banks, Edwards, Revell) 
Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 


